T e s s el
iransport

O Sydney Trains
3 April 2017

Mr Bill Mackay

Manager — Planning Assessment
City of Sydney

GPO Box 1591

Sydney NSW 2001

Attention: Christopher Ashworth

Dear Mr Mackay

CBD RAIL LINK (ZONE B — TUNNEL) — D/2016/1529 (SSD_8111)
STAGE 2 DA -1 ALFRED STREET, SYDNEY

Thank you for the opportunity to review and comment on the Response to
Submission report and modified design for the above mentioned State Significant
Development.

Sydney Trains is satisfied that there are no significant changes to the proposed
building form and the submission letter previously provided by Sydney Trains for
D/2016/1529 dated 22 December 2016 is still relevant and applicable for the
purposes of protecting the CBD Rail Link.

Should you have any further enquiries, please don’t hesitate to contact Denise
Thornton or Lee McCourt, on 8667 8668 or via email
corridorprotection@mecone.com.au.

Yours sincerely

wn Planning Manager






